
WEEK OF:

LOCATION:
Northwest corner of CT, 
outside Lakeville, CT

LOCATION:
Grand Central Atelier Studios at the Box Factory in Ridgewood, Queens For Teens:  

JUNE 20-22
Plein Air Painting 
w/Diana Buitrago

JUNE 24-26
Luminous Plein Air Painting
w/Eric Leichtung

JUNE 23-JULY 5

Classical Art Intensive for 
Teens at Hotchkiss School, 
Lakeville, CT

JULY 7-11

Figure in the Interior 
w/Ananda Fetherston & 
Rodrigo Mateo

Portrait Sketch in Oil w/Dale 
Zinkowski

Portrait Drawing for Teens 
w/Kate Kristian at GCA

JULY 14-18

Drawing Bootcamp 
Week 1 Cast 
w/Ananda Fetherston

Painting Bootcamp 
Week 1 Value 
w/Sam Hung

Direct Portrait Painting 
w/Diana Buitrago

Portrait Drawing for Teens 
w/Lara Saunders at GCA

JULY 21-25

Drawing Bootcamp 
Week 2 Portrait 
w/Jon Brogie

Painting Bootcamp 
Week 2 Color 
w/Devin Cecil-Wishing

Alla Prima Portrait Sketch 
w/Sandra Sanchez

Portrait Drawing for Teens: 
Exploring Drawing Mediums
w/Tori Cole at GCA

JULY 28-AUGUST 1

Drawing Bootcamp 
Week 3 Figure 
w/Savannah Cuff & Lucas 
Bononi

Painting Bootcamp 
Week 3 Portrait 
w/Rodrigo Mateo & Kevin 
Müller Cisneros

The Flemish Pronkstilleven 
Still life w/Devin Cecil-
Wishing

Portrait Sculpting for Teens 
w/ Maia Williamson & Sam 
Davis at GCA

AUGUST 4-8

Drawing Bootcamp 
Week 4 Figure 
w/Savannah Cuff & Lucas 
Bononi

Painting Bootcamp 
Week 4 Portrait 
w/Rodrigo Mateo & Kevin 
Müller Cisneros

The Minimalist Still Life 
w/Sam Hung

Expressive Portraits in Clay 
w/Heather Personett

Drawing the Portrait for 
Teens: Anatomy of the 
Features & Light w/Lorenzo 
Narciso at GCA

AUGUST 11-15
The Portrait Drawing 
w/Chelsea Bard & Tyler Berry

Sketching the Portrait: Five 
Techniques 
w/Patrick Byrnes 

Figure Drawing & Painting 
w/Lucas Bononi

Expressive Portraits in Clay 
w/Heather Personett


